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Head’s hello 
 
Well done to all of the parents, carers and pupils for another super week of learning at home and at 
school. The government announced yesterday that schools may reopen on the 8th of March. We are 
already putting additional risk measures in place to ensure school is as safe as possible. We have  
installed an anti-bacterial fogger and new cleaning systems are in place. Teachers and support staff are 
now testing twice weekly to stop the chain of asymptomatic transmission. By being as prepared as  
possible, we hope that when the time does come to reopen, we are ready to do it safely and with  
minimal staggering.  
 
Next week, we will be holding a school governor election. We have had four candidates apply for the  
vacancies we advertised last term. We will include pen portraits and a ballot form in next week’s       
newsletter. If you have any questions about the process, or if you will require a paper copy of the        
election information and ballot paper, please contact the school office.  
 
Natalie Simmonds 
Head Teacher  

ACCELERATED READING MILLIONAIRES! 
 

CONGRATULATIONS  to the children below who have  
become our first millionaires of 2021!   

When the children quiz on  
accelerated reader it keeps a count of the words they have 

read. These children have read a million words since  
September 2020.    

We will get your badges to you as soon as possible. 
 

Bethany, Daisy and Sophie from Conkers Class 
 

These children are our half millionaires.  They have read 
500,000 words and are well on their way to a million! 

 

Cyra from Maple Class 
Evie and Elizabeth from Conkers Class 

 

Keep reading everyone! 
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THIS WEEK’S STAR LEARNERS 

 

 
 
APPLE   Mitch for great effort with home learning and Erin for super reading and phonics work 
 
CHERRY   Isabel and Frankie for excellent instruction writing 
  
OAK    Denny for his amazing topic work include the model of the Santa Maria (see photo below) and  
  Adelphe for a positive attitude to writing and making great purple pen improvements 
 
BEECH   Xander for very positive attitude to all his learning and Phoebe for working so hard on her hand 
  writing and extending her sentences 
 
MAPLE  Elijah for excellent attitude to learning in class and Jowan for consistent effort with home learning 
 
CONKERS    Ashley for being really engaged with home learning, particularly with English and Bethany for being 
  so positive and confident with her learning this week 
 

Arlo, Erin and Mitch from Apple class—Bethany, Ryan and Nieve from Conkers class—Denny’s model of the Santa 

Maria, George’s habitat and Cherry class with their clay models 
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